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Top DEP Stories 
State Impact: Former environmental secretaries criticize bill changing DEP permitting 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/08/23/former-environmental-secretaries-criticize-bill-
changing-dep-permitting/ 
 
Mentions  
State Impact: Judge throws out developer’s ‘SLAPP suit’ against environmental group 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/08/23/judge-throws-out-developers-slapp-suit-against-
environmental-group/ 
 
Climate Change 
WITF/StateImpact: RGGI states, boosted by Trump’s Paris withdrawal, to make deeper carbon cuts 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/08/23/rggi-states-boosted-by-trumps-paris-withdrawal-
to-make-deeper-carbon-cuts/?_ga=2.115779078.1080776154.1503492195-882895250.1471610849 
 
Energy 
Lancaster Newspapers: TMI, Peach Bottom nuclear plants to switch vendors for contracted workers 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/tmi-peach-bottom-nuclear-plants-to-switch-vendors-for-
contracted/article_7cd50d1c-880e-11e7-9b4b-13bfced6723b.html 
 
York Daily Record: More than 200 TMI, Peach Bottom nuclear workers laid off, for now at least 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2017/08/23/296-nuke-workers-laid-off-exelon-changes-
contractor/593051001/ 
 
CBS21: Exelon plans to cut over 400 jobs in mid-state, but says workers may be rehired 
http://local21news.com/news/local/exelon-plans-to-cut-over-400-jobs-in-mid-state-but-says-workers-
may-be-rehired 
 
WGAL: Why do Pennsylvanians need "Smart Meters" installed? 
http://www.wgal.com/article/why-do-pennsylvanians-need-smart-meters-installed/12066051 
 
WESA: Renewables In The Trump Era: Doomed Or Too Big To Fail? 
http://wesa.fm/post/renewables-trump-era-doomed-or-too-big-fail#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Delmont library seeking donations for solar panel array 
http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/12653087-74/delmont-library-seeking-donations-for-solar-panel-
array 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Westinghouse signs fuel supply contract with New Jersey plant 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/08/24/westinghouse-signs-fuel-supply-contract-
with-new.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Fuel-cell power plant to open in Pittsburgh 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/08/23/fuelcell-power-plant-to-open-in-
pittsburgh.html  
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Beaver County Times: Solar eclipse cuts energy production in Monaca 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/energy/solar-eclipse-cuts-energy-production-in-
monaca/article_982a0de6-8846-11e7-ba4c-935c18e75a2b.html 
                                 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
Reading Eagle: EPA has accurate data on situation near Exide 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-epa-has-accurate-data-on-situation-near-exide 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Judge throws out developer’s ‘SLAPP suit’ against environmental group 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/08/23/judge-throws-out-developers-slapp-suit-against-
environmental-group/?_ga=2.106792451.1080776154.1503492195-882895250.1471610849 
 
Mining 
Centre Daily Times:  Breathing new life into old West Virginia mine site 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article167774397.html  
 
Two Rivers, 30 Minutes for Aug 18, 2017:  Mine subsidence and what you can do to protect yourself 
http://almanac.tubecityonline.com/podcast/?name=2017-08-18_two_rivers_for_08-18-17.mp3  
 
Oil and Gas  
Pennlive: Atlantic Sunrise pipeline builder granted rights to 5 remaining holdout properties: report 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/08/atlantic_sunrise_pipeline_buil.html#incart_river_home 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Judge gives Atlantic Sunrise pipeline builder immediate possession of last 5 
holdout properties 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/judge-gives-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-builder-immediate-
possession-of-last/article_4bc173ec-883f-11e7-bb6c-cf29d089ec55.html 
 
abc27: Remaining holdout properties awarded to pipeline builder 
http://abc27.com/2017/08/23/remaining-holdout-properties-awarded-to-pipeline-builder/ 
 
CBS21: Judge rules that five properties can be seized for Atlantic Sunrise Pipeline 
http://local21news.com/news/local/judge-rules-that-five-properties-can-be-seized-for-atlantic-sunrise-
pipeline 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Court rules New York had power to deny key pipeline permit 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article167966087.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER Not a fan of fracking 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170823/letter_not_a_fan_of_fracking  
 
Vector Management 
Carlisle Sentinel: Camp Hill to be sprayed for mosquitoes a third time 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/west_shore/camp-hill-to-be-sprayed-for-mosquitoes-
a-third-time/article_e2d9ec65-6659-5d08-b196-e56a2991869e.html 
 
Waste 
New Castle News: Recycling violation case against mayor continued to Sept. 26  
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http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/recycling-violation-case-against-mayor-continued-to-
sept/article_2810ecfe-9c00-54ed-a7f0-483742a985d7.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Monessen Council working to rid city of blight 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170823/monessen_council_working_to_rid_city_of_blight 
 
Water 
KDKA: McKeesport Water Main Break Floods At Least 1 Home 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/08/24/mckeesport-water-main-break/ 
 
Daily American: Fluoride being removed from Conemaugh Township water 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/fluoride-being-removed-from-conemaugh-
township-water/article_dbcd93eb-6af6-500d-9c62-ab1a7db8c273.html 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Pittsburgh-area activists demand Pennsylvania Gov. Wolf keep campaign promise 
to protect water and air quality 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/Blogh/archives/2017/08/23/pittsburgh-area-activists-demand-
pennsylvania-gov-wolf-keep-campaign-promise-to-protect-water-and-air-quality  
 
WTAE: Get rid of your old prescription drugs with new disposable bags 
http://www.wtae.com/article/get-rid-of-your-old-prescription-drugs-with-new-disposable-
bags/12060427 
 
WPXI: Water main break sends water shooting onto house in Robinson 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/water-main-break-sends-water-shooting-onto-house-in-
robinson/597312582 
 
New Castle News: Shenango River water declared safe to drink  
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/shenango-river-water-declared-safe-to-
drink/article_5688af00-57c8-5bd2-ad03-113300d03b6d.html 
 
Record Argus News: Park officials stress: ‘Our fish are safe’  
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2017-08-
23/Front_Page/Park_officials_stress_Our_fish_are_safe.html 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Proposal to lower Sayers Reservoir water levels concerns locals 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article168069322.html  
 
Norristown Patch: Norristown, Lower Providence Without Water As Several Mains Break 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/norristown/norristown-lower-providence-without-water-several-
mains-break 
 
New Castle News: DEP looks for source of PCBs in river  
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/dep-looks-for-source-of-pcbs-in-
river/article_1c417afe-e0ae-5693-8806-de217965d4a8.html  
 
New Castle News: Shenango River water declared safe to drink 
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Altoona Mirror: Reade Township authority considers raising water rates 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/08/reade-township-authority-considers-raising-
water-rates/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Acoustic sensors listen for city water main leaks, 101 purchased by authority 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/08/acoustic-sensors-listen-for-city-water-main-
leaks-101-purchased-by-authority/  
 
Miscellaneous 
Penn State News:  Altoona professor leads group in maintaining the right-of-way in the right way 
http://news.psu.edu/story/478089/2017/08/17/research/altoona-professor-leads-group-maintaining-
right-way-right-
way?utm_source=newswire&utm_medium=email&utm_term=478362_HTML&utm_content=08-20-
2017-22-11&utm_campaign=Penn%20State%20Today 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading Environmental Advisory Council seeks to show advantages of going green 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-environmental-advisory-council-seeks-to-show-
advantages-of-going-green 
 
Observer-Reporter: First tornado in Greene County in nearly three decades damages home 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170823/first_tornado_in_greene_county_in_nearly_three_decades_damages_home  
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